HCARES MEETING NOTES 10/05/2002

Bob Uleski (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:12 AM in the Police EOC in Noblesville.
Nominations for next year’s club officer were started.
e Nominations:
e Secretary — Ron Sans — WA4EZF
e Voting will be at the next meeting
The Larry Fawbush award nominations are now open. The vole will be in December
Bob presented a review of the White River Cleanup. There was a lot of good feedback.
Bison Stampede was held on September 28" to 29", The last time it was held was back in 1998. We
have volunteered to sponsor the event again next year with the contingency of training another club for
the year after. It was suggested that there might be help from the Indiana Contester’s Club.
The Atlanta Festival was well covered last weekend.
The next meeting will be a lunch at the Pizza Hut in Fishers.
Bill Akin showed his award from the IRCC for Technical Excellence.
Bill Akin discussed the current issues with the channel 40 Tower. The FM station on the tower will be
moving and the 390 antenna can be moved back to the top of the tower.
On October 20 the ICE group will have their first annual picnic and Forest part.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 AM.
Joe, K8JP, presented contesting to club.

Submitted by
Ron Sans - WA4EZF
Secretary



